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Spring 2017: Newsletter  No. 2
Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s a beautiful day; crisp and clear, but very cold, and teachers have all spent some time this morning clearing ice from their cars! We try to make use of our wonderful grounds and take the children outside as much as possible so please ensure that your child has a warm coat, gloves, hat and scarf, all named please. Mrs Bostock and Mrs Gillott both have Forest school training and over the next few months every class will have opportunities to go the woods and develop a range of skills. Staff will also be sharing expertise in Art, Music, ICT across the school.
Panto

All agreed that the performance last week was the best yet! 4 exceptionally talented young actors sang, danced and cavorted their way through a marvellous rendition of Beauty and the Beast, which kept the whole audience captivated for an hour. Thanks again to the FABs and supporters for making this wonderful live theatre experience accessible to all children.
Parent workshops

I hope those of you who were able to join us for the Maths sessions this week found it useful. Mrs Collings, our maths co-ordinator, will be sending out a feedback sheet for those who attended- your comments will be helpful for us. You may have come across unfamiliar strategies in some classes and we are planning a follow-up session to answer any questions which may have arisen; this will be on Fri 3rd Feb at 9am. Please feel free to come along even if you weren’t able to get here yesterday as we will be going through calculation strategies used in the current Maths curriculum.
Staff News

We are seeking temporary lunchtime staff to work with our friendly team on an occasional part time basis (11.45-1.15). If you are interested please ask office staff for more details.

Library Message from Mrs Hargrave
All children are able to borrow books on a regular basis from the school library. It would help if you could remind your child to bring their book on their designated day. These are:

Yr R: Thursday, Yr 1 Friday, Yr 2 Monday/Tuesday, Yr 3 Wednesday, Yr 4 Wednesday
Reminders will be sent out shortly for books outstanding from last term. If you have any queries, please contact the school office or Mrs Hargrave (by the Yr 2 entrance 8.45- 8.55)

Emergency Closure in the case of Severe weather- reminder

If you have internet access you can log onto: - http://mapping.dorsetforyou.com/closedservices. Local radio stations broadcast school closures and display them on their websites although this may take some time.  We will also send out a text message to all parents, if the internet is up and running as our system is web based.  For any enquiries about school transport please ring 01305 221704.

DASP Music

We were treated to a marvellous pirate-themed interactive performance by a group of DASP music teachers last week. Many children felt inspired to learn an instrument, so if your child is interested all you need to do is contact the DASP Music office on 01305 259721 for enquiries. Children in Year 2 and above have a choice of many different instruments available.
E-Safety- Safer Internet Week
On Tuesday 7th February we will be marking Safer Internet Day with a series of activities to promote e-safety. We would like to invite parents and carers to join us at the beginning of the day for a short presentation by some of our Year 4 pupils.
Music garden

Mr Bazzell is working hard on the new Music/ Sensory garden at the front of the school and hopes to have completed work by half term. He is looking for different surfaces to put on the path, so if you can help with wood chips, gravel or any other interesting safe ground cover, please let us know. We are planning a celebration to open the new area and would like to invite you to join us for a few minutes on Thursday 23rd Feb at 3.00pm- weather permitting!
Class assemblies

2 classes will be holding their open class assemblies in February: Year 2 on Wednesday  8th at 9.10 and Year 1 on Thursday 9th at 9.10. The children will be proudly sharing some of their learning and families are very welcome to join us. 

FABs news

Don’t forget that on Friday Feb 3rd the FABs will be holding their annual quiz night (7.00 for 7.30 start)
Home Start

Home-Start West Dorset is a local independent charity supporting families with young children under 5 across West Dorset, Weymouth and Portland.

They are holding a snowflake fun day fundraiser for families on Sunday 22nd Jan 2.30-4.30pm at Dorchester Community Nursery School in York Road – craft, games & refreshments. £1 entry per person
Yours sincerely
Mrs M. Austin



In Dorset 
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